
 
 
 

 
 

 
Students head to UK’s top universities after outstanding A Level results 

 
Our Year 13 students are on their way to the country’s top universities after excelling in their 
A Level exams.  Our students have demonstrated an outstanding work ethic during their time 
in the Sixth Form and the results today mean that the next stage of their educational journey 
will be at the UK’s top universities.  Our highest achievers and the destinations they are 
heading to are:  
 

Name  Results  Destination  

Ryan Sohal 4 x A* Edinburgh University to study Applied 

Maths 

Rich Mandal 3 x A*, 1 x A Cambridge University to study Music 

Isabelle Lee-Akpoh 3 x A* Manchester University to study 

Pharmacology 

Sharveen Shanthalingam 3 x A* UCL to study Cancer Bio-Medicine 

Benjamin Davies 2 x A*, 1 x A Nottingham University to study 

Architecture  

Jamie Shakeshaft-Ward 2 x A*, 1 x A Warwick University to study 

Computer Science 

Varnan Saththiyanthiran 2 x A*, 1 x A Imperial College, London to study 

Medicine 

Jacob Godfrey-Morgan 1 x A*, 3 x A Warwick University to study 

mechanical Engineering 

Avizeh Hussain 1 x A*, 2 x A Edinburgh University to study Finance 

and Business 

Vansh Patel 1 x A*, 2 x A UCL to study Electronic & Electrical 

Engineering 

Alice Liddiard 1 x A*, 2 x A Manchester University to study 

Genetics 



Abdubasit Agberemi 1 x A*, 2 x 

Distinction* 

Birmingham University to study Sport, 

Exercise and Health Science 

Matthew Bonham 1 x A*, 2 x A Sheffield University to study 

Mechanical Engineering 

 

The success stories do not end there with students thriving in the very competitive degree 
apprenticeship market and securing placements where they can work and study in fields 
such as nursing, media, TfL and Technology. 
 

Denbigh’s Headteacher, Dr Andrea Frame said: ‘I am so proud of our students’ 
achievements this year and the effort and commitment it has taken to secure such an 
outstanding set of results.  We wish them every success on their university courses and 
graduate apprenticeship schemes.  This is not a forever goodbye however and we look 
forward to hearing about the next stage of their educational journey.  We hope that they 
join our alumni network and come back to share their post-Denbigh journey and inspire 
our next generation of students.’  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


